
 

 
 
 
February 26th , 2014 
 
 
Carlos Trivino, Director of Sales 
Key Transportation Service 
199 NW 79th Street 
Miami, Florida 33150 
 
 
 
Dear Carlos, 
 
It has been a pleasure working with you and your staff over the past year.  Key Transportation has 
demonstrated an outstanding service and the ability to work with professional calmness and 
competency throughout the inevitable changes associated with corporate travel. 
 
We handle a very high-end clientele, who not only demand, but expect the highest level of service.  Your 
staff has consistently met and exceeded our expectations.  The chauffeurs are always on time and look 
sharp.  The reservation staff are always prepared for last minute requests.   
 
Thank you for your committed services.  We look forward to a successful relationship long into the 
future. 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
 
Carlos Camelo 
Director of Procurement 
Univision Network 
Miami, Florida 
 


